
Addendum 1: Request for Proposals for Transit General Technical Assistance Consulting On-
Call Services 
 
CARTA is providing the following updates to potential proposers: 
 

1. CARTA is deleting the requirement for hard copy proposals. CARTA will accept electronic 
proposals to anniepowell@gocarta.org. An email verifying receipt will be sent to proposers.  

2. CARTA does not have specific contract goals set for this work but has an overall goal of 3% 
DBE participation and encourages participation by disadvantaged business whenever 
possible. 

3. CARTA has updated the proposal due date from June 7, 2024 at 2 pm until June 28, 2024 at 5 
pm. 

4. CARTA will hold a non-mandatory pre-proposal meeting on June 5, 2024 at 9:30 am. 
Contact Annie Powell at anniepowell@gocarta.org or 423-424-1305 for a meeting link.  

 

__________________________________________________________ 

Annie Powell, Director of Grants, Technology, and Research 


